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Community Highlights continued

The 2022-2023 Youth City Council was sworn in at the city council meeting on Sep-
tember 6, 2022. The new officers and members have already participated in the
Rotary Club’s Coats for Kids charity event and the 4™ of July parade. They are excit-
ed for the upcoming year as they plan more community service events, Christmas
on Onion Street, the annual Easter Egg Scramble, and other fun activities.

From L-R: Brooklyn Yee, Callie Phillips (City Recorder), Clara Kagie (Historian), City
Council Liaison James Ahlstrom, Spencer Lewis (Treasurer), Cooper Buck, Gavin
Buck, Jack Kagie, Mayor Elsie Buck, Mayor Pro Tem Noah Peterson, Bo Bartholo-
mew (Secretary/Communications), Brynlee Bartholomew, Drew Farley, Curtis Ger-
ber, Camden Morrison, Ella Rodabough, YCC Advisors Jen & Chris Jacobson, Holly
Day, and Claira Halling.

Mayor Elsie Buck (right) is a senior at Viewmont High School. She enjoys debate,
Hema (a form of sword fighting), and cosmetology. She has been a member of the
Youth Council since 8" grade.
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Storm Drain - Any water that enters the storm drain system —including water that carries sediment, oil, grease, and other pollu-I
tants, - discharges into our creeks and eventually enters the Great Salt Lake. Improperly managed stormwater runoffis a Ieadmg
cause of flooding which can lead to property damage, causes road hazards, and clogs catch basins and culverts. Typically, the or-iy

thing that can be discharged into our storm water is rainwater. If you see someone dumping material into the gutter or down this
storm drain catch basin, report it to the city at 801/292-4486 or the 24 hour dispatch line at 801/298-6000

FALL CLEANUP

]

: October 13th — 15th

i The city will provide large bins in
1 the north parking lot of the city

, park for Fall Cleanup again this

1 year. West Bountiful residents will
'be allowed to dispose of yard
Iwaste scrap metal, and miscella-
- neous cleanup materials from

1 their primary place of residence.

s Driver’s Licenses will be checked.

-

West Bountiful Reéidents

LAKESIE Appreciati qm"bay

Lakeside Golf Course would like to show a.ﬁprecmtion to oy
Residents with FREE GOLF _
Tuesday, November 1st, 2622 1

Interested residents are entitled to one 9-
hole round of golf with a cart. Golfers
will need to show driver’s license or proof
of WB City residency. Call 801/295-1019




Community Highlights

Arts Council News & Events

The West Bountiful Arts Council Fall/Winter Concert Series
presents Doug and Laurie Vandegrift and children, October
14, 2022 at 7:00 pm at the West Bountiful City Hall. The
Vandegrift family will sing and perform a variety of Broad-
way and Classic pop songs.

Doug and Laurie met in 1976 at Utah State University while
Doug was majoring in Theatre and Laurie was majoring in
Music. They married in September of 1977 and now have 5
children and 7 grandchildren. They have lived in West Boun-
* tiful for the past 18 years.

Over the past 40 years, they have performed in community theatre productions (Rogers Memorial Theatre) ei-
ther individually, together, or with their children. For some of the productions, Doug was the director. Part of
Doug’s career was as a Story Board Artist. During his animation years, he was privileged to win an Emmy as a
Director for Muppet Babies.

While raising their five children, Laurie has been a performer, costume designer, and a voice teacher. She has
been giving individual voice lessons for the past 20 years.

In the 1980s, Doug and Laurie sang together in a band called Starlight Band. In 1997, Doug, along with the oth-
er guys from the Starlight Band, started the Endless Summer Band. Doug is the bass player and one of the lead
performers for the Endless Summer Band. The band continues to perform today.

The Vandegrift family has enjoyed performing together throughout the years and look forward to sharing an
evening performing in concert as part of the West Bountiful Arts Council Fall/Winter Concert Series.

We invite everyone to come and enjoy an evening with the talented Vandegrift family.

» The November 11, 2022 concert will be performed by Susie Carter,
“It's Beginning to Look alot Like Christmas"

i
|* We would also like to remind people about the art gallery at the city offices. The
| current exhibit showcases paintings by Doug Vandegrift.

te Sign up to be notified of upcoming city events by following these steps:
l Go to whcity.org
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From the menu at the top, rest your mouse on How Do I? |
From the drop down menu, under Sign Up For, click on Notifications i
Fill in the requested information so you can receive notifications
Click the boxes of items you would like to receive information about I
Select which documents you want to receive, or not |
Select how you would like to receive the information, email or text i
I
I
I
|
|

.

| Did you also know, you can view upcoming concerts and view video of previous
| concerts from the West Bountiful City Web Page?

I - Go to wbcity.org - From the menu at the top click
i on Community then Arts Council

West Bountiful City ~ Strength ~ Unity ~ Family
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New Public Works Building

Work is progressing on the new public works
facility on 1200 N, with substantial completion
targeted for December. This capital investment

= will support the services residents and business-
§ esrely on each day, such as drinking water,

™= roads, snow plowing, and parks.

Notes from the Chief

2022 Safety Fair
We were excited to bring back the annual West Bountiful Police Department Safety Fair after

taking a long break during the pandemic. In the years past we have held the event around
the 4™ of July. This year’s safety fair was held on August 26™ at the West Bountiful Park. Au-
gust is when police department’s around the country host their National Night Out Against
Crime events. These events promote police-community partnerships and neighborhood ca-
maraderie which is a pillar to law enforcement success in the community. We value the work-
ing partnerships with our community members and businesses. We would like to thank eve-
ryone who came out this year to support the event and make it another successful year!

Chief Brandon Erekson
Waest Bountiful Police Department

West Bountiful Police Department




